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The new SQE comes in on 1 September 2021. This will replace the Qualified

Lawyers Transfer Scheme (QLTS) - the current way barristers and lawyers who

have qualified overseas can become a solicitor in England and Wales.

Join Julie Brannan, Director of Education and Training to find out what this

means if you are a current QLTS candidate or foreign qualified lawyer looking

to become a solicitor in the future.

We’ll also talk about what the SQE means for overseas students and trainees,

as well as barristers of England and Wales or CILEx members.





Download slides as PPT (PPT 9 pages, 486KB)

[https://www.sra.org.uk/globalassets/sra/news/events/sqe-qualified-lawyers-and-overseas-

students.pptx?version=4ade51]

Download slides as PDF (PPT 9 pages, 236KB)
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